
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Disability Rights Wisconsin (DRW) to Manage 
the Wisconsin Client Assistant Program (CAP) 

 

Effective September 30, 2021, Disability Rights Wisconsin (DRW) will manage the Client 
Assistance Program (CAP). They are able to assist people with disabilities applying for 
services or already receiving services from the Division of Vocational Rehabilitation, the 
Independent Living Centers, or the Native American Vocational Rehabilitation Project. 

 
CAP was formerly managed by the Department of Agriculture, Trade and Consumer 
Protection (DATCP). Now operated by DRW, CAP will continue to serve people with 
disabilities and assist them with advice and information about benefits and services 
available under the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, as amended by the Workforce Innovation 
and Opportunities Act (WIOA), and Title I of the Americans with Disabilities Act. 

 
Individuals seeking CAP assistance may call 1-800-362-1290 or visit DRW's website at 
https://disabilityrightswi.org/program/client-assistance-program/ 
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